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To whom this may concern,

My names diesel of the family taylor, my email address is
 and my number is .

on to the proposed e the soe till april 2022.
We MUST get on with life in Australia without further hindrance to the human
rights of the people to this country.
The people must be given a chance to be heard on this topic, that could be done
through a vote.
We no longer wish to grant these powers to government to make these choices
without consultation of the people, they are to rule for us and not over us. I do
not consent to further closures of schools, workplaces, and businesses.
This is not constitutional, its begining to look alot more permanent than the
original 2 weeks to flatten the curve, i will not in anyway confirm to anymore
lockdowns or mandates.
I wish this email to be read before parliament.

Regards diesel of the family taylor.
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